
HEADWATER AUTHORITY OF THE SOUTH PLATTE
PO BOX 1747

FAIRPLAY CO 80440

NOTICE OF BUDGET
2012

 Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget for the year 2012 has been 
submitted to the Board of Directors of the Headwater Authority of the South 
Platte (HASP).  HASP is a water authority organized by the Center of Colorado 
Water Conservancy District and the Upper South Platte Water Conservancy 
District.  Any interested elector within the boundary of either or both of the 
districts may view a copy of such proposed budget that has been filed with Mr. 
David Wissel of the Park County Assessors office, located at 501 Main Street, or 
at HASP offices at the Meeting location both in Fairplay, Colorado on or after 17th 
of October 2011 either at Mr. Wissel’s office or on line at “http://haspwater.com” . 
You may call for an appointment to view the budget in person by calling 
719-836-4180 no later than 2:00 PM on 01 November 2011.

           Meeting Location: 548 Front Street, Fairplay, CO
 2012 Budget Hearing:                            3:00 PM on 02 November 2011
 

Posted by
Stephen Spann
Treasurer and Budget Officer


